
Agenda Item No. 3(b)(ii) 

EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF 
THE CABINET 

OF 17 JANUARY 2023 

Procurement Strategy Update 2023/24.

There was submitted a report (issued) of 4 January 2023 by the Head of Finance, IT and 
Procurement seeking approval for the adoption of minor updates to the Council’s 
Procurement Strategy covering 2023/24. 

Following discussion on the need to support local businesses, the Cabinet 

Decided: 

(1) to approve the updated Procurement Strategy for 2023/24, as detailed in Appendix 1
of the report;

(2) to agree to publishing the Procurement Strategy for 2023/24 on the South Ayrshire
Council website and that a copy be sent to the Scottish Government; and

(3) to request that a written briefing be provided to Members giving an update on local
spend and Community Wealth Building, and that Members be advised of future
supplier engagement events.

https://www.south-ayrshire.gov.uk/media/7518/170123-Cabinet-Agenda-Item-10a-Procurement-Strategy-Update-2023-24/pdf/Combined_Item_10a_-_REP_20230117_C_Procurement_Strategy.docx.pdf?m=638089505044470000

